Mendenhall Loop Road between James Boulevard and Mendenhall
Mall Road is scheduled to be closed from 7:00PM on Friday, July
15, 2022 to 5:30AM on Monday, July 18, 2022, for replacement

of a major fish passage.

Atlin Drive access will be via Airport Loop Road and Mendenhall
Mall Road. The recommended detour for all other locations is via
Back Loop Road.

Mendenhall Loop Road
Egan to Stephen Richards
Resurface

Shuttle Stops

The shuttle will run 6AM-12PM throughout the
duration of the closure July 15 - 18
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The shuttle service will accomodate

access for wheelchairs, bicycles, and
strollers.

Public Information Coordinator
Marella Gungob

Office Hours: M-F 8AM - 5PM
Project Email: info@repavinglooproad.com
Project Voice Mail: (907) 523-5771
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More information available at

www.RepavingLoopRoad.com



